
 

 

We want to hear your ideas on June 12 or 14! 
 

Discuss the mural design with the City Mischief artists 
 

The Family Partnership has engaged 
City Mischief to create a large-scale 
mural for the east facing exterior wall 
of its new Building for Better Futures 
resource center at 1527 E. Lake 
Street. 
  
You are invited to meet with the artists 
and The Family Partnership to learn 
more about the vision for the mural 
and provide input towards the design.  
 
 

Mural wall, The Family Partnership 1527 East Lake Street  
 
 

PLAN TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY INPUT MEETING 
 

 
 

REGISTER AT: www.LakeStMural.eventbrite.com   
 
We’ll have Somali and Spanish interpreters. When you register, let us know if you require the in-person 
meeting option or if the availability of an additional interpreter makes it easier for you to participate. 

 

“The vision for the mural is to reflect and celebrate the  

diversity and strengths of Minneapolis families.” 

Saturday, June 12  10 am – 11:30 am 

OR 

Monday, June 14 6:30 pm – 8 pm 

Virtual via ZOOM (very limited in-person) 

 

Minnesota Family Strengths 
Building Mural 


